
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Ref: PAB / KB 

11th March, 2021 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

Everyone at Haydock High school would like to thank the students and their parents for their 
support with testing this week. Thanks to your support we have been able to identify any 
positive cases, which has enabled us to stop the spread of the virus in our school 
community. This has meant that we have not had to ask some year groups to isolate as a 
result of the mass lateral flow tests which has supported our number one goal to keep 
students and staff as safe as possible.  

We need to do everything we can to stop the virus spreading and must not become 
complacent during the next few weeks. Please continue to encourage your child to wear a 
face covering and to follow all of the guidelines - including keeping a safe distance whenever 
possible and regular washing or sanitising of hands. It is important we work together in the 
weeks ahead and a positive message from home for all the COVID control measures cannot 
be underestimated. 

It has been great to see the students return this week and we will continue to do everything 
we can to support them. Please do get in touch with your child’s form tutor or Head of Year if 
you need any further assistance. 

Your sincerely,  

 

Mr Abram    Mr Sheeran 
Head of School   Executive Headteacher  
 


